
                                                        

 

 

 

          Why your views are  

          Important. 
  
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The law says that you should be helped to  

 understand your Special Educational Needs & Disability 

(SEND), if you choose to do so,  

and to   

 share your views  

 attend meetings 
 

Adults can only guess what is happening for  

you and how you would like to be supported. 

 

YOU ARE THE EXPERT OF YOU! 

       

        Sharing your views doesn’t just mean talking.  

 

  You can communicate in whatever way you prefer 

 

You could write, email, draw, do a power point or 

anything else that suits you 

 

If you want help & advice on how to share your views,  
Contact  Solihull SENDIAS 
0121 516 173 

solihullsendias@family-action.org.uk    
www.facebook.com/SolihullSEND  
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